
 

 

 

Ref:Liverpoolworldmuseum/YR1/ste 

23rd January 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 

RE: Liverpool World Museum 

I am writing to invite our Year One Pupils to attend a trip to Liverpool World Museum 

on Tuesday 25th February 2020. 

This will be an exciting day which will not only support our topic on Dinosaurs, but 

will also give the children the opportunity to learn about their evolution and habitats.  

We will also look at the other exhibits in the museum. 

We will be travelling by coach (fully fitted seat belts) to Liverpool, leaving at 9.15am 

and will return by the end of the school day. 

Pupils need to wear full school uniform. We will provide all children with a packed 

lunch. 

 
We are asking Parents for a voluntary contribution of £7.00 towards the cost of this 
visit as without such contributions the trip cannot run. This is the cost for the coach to 
and from the museum as it is free entry into the museum. 
 
If you would like to reserve a place for your child, payment, consent and contact 
details can be given on line via SCOPAY. If you have not yet registered on SCOPAY 
please contact the Finance office who will assist you. Alternatively, please return the 
slip below with a payment of £7 to the Finance office by Friday 14th February.   
 
Please note that once payment has been made there is an element of this charge 
that will be non-refundable should your child not attend the trip.  
 
If there have been any changes to your child’s medical needs, please let us know. If 
your child uses an inhaler, please make sure it is up to date. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs H. Nelson 
 
Year One Team 


